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Leadership conference for deputy and assistant headteachers (primary)

Tuesday, 27 April 2021, 09:30 - 15:00
5 hours 30 minutes
Location Virtual

We are delighted to launch the annual leadership conference for all primary deputy and assistant headteachers in Ealing.
This year's event is on 27 April 2021 and will be hosted as a virtual conference.
Our theme is 'A Better Future'.

This is a one day conference for all deputy and assistant headteachers to strengthen links with colleagues and be part of building a brighter future in our
schools

We have some great key note speakers and workshops led by Ealing school leaders for you and there will be also an opportunity for you to network and meet
a number of carefully selected exhibitors.

The day will start at 9.30 am and close at 3pm.
Cost: £65 per delegate

Register your place via Ealing CPD online (select the book now link below).

Contacts

Philippa Quenby: eptsa@castlebar.ealing.sch.uk
020 8998 3135
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